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RECOMMENDATION ON CONTACT WITH OTHER NEGOTIATING BODIES 
  

Given the fact that, apart from the Multi-Party Negotiating Process, there are numerous 

national and regional negotiating initiatives, and given the need for transparency, it is 
recommended that: 

1. Contact be made with all relevant negotiating forums, requesting and offering regular 
exchange of decisions. 

2: The administration be mandated to comply with this on an ongoing basis. 

  
 


